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I object to draft policy plan to allocate the Firs Farm Wetland site as a crematorium/burial site.
I understood that this area was to be developed as a community resource. With a cafe, toilets etc.

The proposal will surely affect the local Site of Interest for Nature Conservation. It will reduce the biodiversity
and nature conservation of Firs Farm wetlands. I believe this is contrary to several other policies in the local
draft plan.

This proposal will adversely affect the local environment. The increase in traffic to the site would be a major
problem. The road is busy now. With the paying fields and school nearby more traffic is definitely not a good

idea.

I understand that the Firs Farm Wetlands provide flood alleviation which Enfield Council have spent 1million
or more to provide. This proposal will reduce the effectiveness of the flood alleviation.

It is vitally important to keep this community resource. The future of Firs Farm Wetlands could will be
jeopardised by this development. It could affect funding for projects secured by local groups. Thames Water
being one and endorsed and supported by Enfield Council.

We have two crematoria in the borough. Do we really need another one?

I hope Enfield Council will reconsider this proposal.



